
 
 

efilesalestax.com Now Offers a Choice of Paper Filing 
or e-filing Illinois Sales Tax Returns 

Sales Tax Paper Filing Option Greeted With Open Arms 

 
NEWBURY PARK, California -- (August 12, 2009) – Due to overwhelming 
demand, efileSalesTax.com is now offering a new paper-filing option to its already 
popular sales tax e-filing system.  Both options give taxpayers and tax 
professionals a fast, easy and accurate way to file Illinois sales tax returns on forms 
ST-1, ST-2, PST-2, and the amended forms ST-1x and ST-2x.   
 
Here’s how it works.  Taxpayers choose e-file or paper-file, and then enter their 
sales and deductions.  The efileSalesTax.com system calculates the sales tax, 
checks for common errors, and if they choose paper file, the system generates a 
state approved official sales tax form.  The taxpayer simply prints, signs and mails 
the completed sales tax form.  It’s as easy as 1-2-3. 
 
“We’ve always been an e-filing service, but our users have told us they also need a 
paper-file option.  Now, we have the best of both worlds,” said Ramon Rochin, 
CFO, efileSalesTax.com. 
 
In addition, taxpayers can access sales tax return archive histories and they will 
receive reminders when it’s time to file. 
 
Another popular feature integrated into the system is the QuickBooks import 
capability, bringing data directly from QuickBooks to the sales tax form.   
 
efileSalesTax.com is a far superior method when compared to figuring all the 
calculations and filling in the forms by hand.  
 
When taxpayers use efileSalesTax.com, errors are reduced because the system 
handles and double checks all calculations.  Best of all, it’s truly a bargain at only 



$6.95 per for paper file or electronic efiling or $199 per year for tax professionals 
needing unlimited filings. 
     
For more information or a demo, contact Ramon Rochin at (877) 584-2309 or visit 
www.efileSalesTax.com. 
 
About efileSalesTax.com  
Electronic Sales and Use Tax, Inc. was established in August 2001, and its e-filing 
system efileSalesTax.com went live on the 4th of July, 2002.  The software 
supports sales tax filing for Illinois, Florida and California.  
 


